

# Catholic Academy's Weekly Newsletter Adventure Awaits October 8, 2025



	Thurs. 10/9 Buffalo Bills Dress Down \$3 or use Bills pass Trimester 1 Progress Reports go home for all students. Fall Fest Sign up is due.	Fri. 10/10 No School - Staff PD Day	Sat. 10/11 Happy Wedding Day Mr. Magil! NO Swim Practice and NO swim meet tomorrow.
Mon. 10/13 No School - Columbus Day	Tues. 10/14 Trimester 1 Club begins until 3pm NO Soccer Practice Diocesan Bowling 3:30-5pm	Wed. 10/15 K-2 Soccer Shots - until 3pm Chorus Club NO Soccer Games Swim Practice	

#### **SCHOOL NEWS:**

Congratulations to Mr. Magil who will be getting married on Saturday, October 11th!

We welcomed Pre-K 3 student **Anastasia** to our school family on Monday and our friend from Japan, **Sena**, who is in Grade 2 for the week. We are happy you are here!

Welcome Mr. Rick, our security guard, who was introduced to the students on Monday. He will be working 7:30am-2:30pm on Mondays and Tuesdays. More information to come for Wednesday through Friday.

The Wolf Pack Supply Co, our school store, opened yesterday. It has lots of fun school items for sale ranging from 25 cents to \$2. As we expand our items, we will update prices. It will be open Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays and be run by our Leadership Team. Thank you to our alumni, Parleen Dosanjh, who painted our store sign!

Congratulations to our **Leadership Team**! They applied for this team completing an application with 2 references (1 student, 1 adult).

- \* 8th Graders: Cara, Armani, Madeline, Zendaya, Isabelle, Akira
- ★ 7th Graders: Isabella, Bianca
- ★ 6th Graders: Charlotte, Faith
- ★ 5th Graders: Annie, Lydia, Margy

Blessing of the Pets - Thank you for sharing your pets with us on Friday! Thank you to Father Mario for blessing them.

Our **Library** is making great progress under Miss Carney. She is in the process of putting barcodes on all books so we can use a scanning in and out system. A few grades will start Library as a special tomorrow.

# Family School Association (FSA):

→ Fall Fest sign up and money are due tomorrow! Remember this is a preregister event only on <u>Friday,October 24th</u> from 6-7:30pm. We are looking for more participants and volunteers to make this event a success! Be sure to sign up! Another flyer is enclosed in today's folder.

Halloween will be celebrated on Friday, October 31st. All students, Pre-K - 8, may come to school dressed in costume or Halloween themed clothes. Just a reminder while shopping, students' costumes must be neat, clean, and modest. They cannot contain any hazardous items or weapons. They cannot depict any unsavory characters. Students cannot wear face masks during school, but can for the parade outside.

Trunk or Treat is also back! Please refer to the enclosed flyer.

### Friendly reminders:

→ Please make sure your child is following the school uniform policy (specifically proper shoes/sneakers). Teachers are reinforcing it in the classroom. Unless you are wearing a school sweater or school sweatshirt, sweatshirts, sweaters, or jackets are NOT allowed.

#### COMMUNITY CONNECTIONS:

→ SAVE THE DATE: The Polar Plunge

♦ We are excited to announce that CANF will join Harper Marrs and have our own CANF Team. We will take the plunge on Friday, December 5<sup>th</sup> at Woodlawn Beach State Park at the 4pm plunge time. More information to come next week!

FAITH FORMATION: If your child is younger than 7, the time is now to get him/her baptized. Please contact Robin at 716-898-0919 for more information.

# SPORTS & CLUB NEWS:

- ★ 1st Trimester Clubs will begin next Tuesday. Cost is \$20 cash per child.
  - K-2 Arts & Crafts Club with Miss Meranto CLOSED
  - Gr. 3-5 Coding Club with Mr. D is in danger of not running due to lack of sign ups. Please sign up today!!
  - Gr. 6-8 Basketball Training Club with Mr. Martinez is in danger of not running due to lack of sign ups. Please sign up today!!
  - o Gr. 3-8 Game Club with Principal Richards has a few spots remaining!
- ★ Band continues every Wednesday in the Learning Commons during school time. It's not too late to sign up!
- ★ Bowling continues to run Tuesdays from 3:30-5 at Mallwitz Lanes. It will end on Nov. 4th. Sign ups are closed.
- ★ Cheerleading continue to follow the practice times for Sept. 22- Oct 20.
- ★ Chorus Club continues every Wednesday.
- $\star$  Soccer Shots continues for K-2 students on Wednesdays.
- ★ Soccer teams Continue to follow the game and practice schedules. Good luck at today's games!
- \* Swim Team will NOT practice this Saturday or have a meet on Sunday.
- $\star$  Theater Thursdays We hope to start rehearsals for a Spring Musical soon!

# FUNDRAISING UPDATES:

→ NEW! School blanket - You may have seen Principal Richards at Soccer Games or around school with a cool school fleece blanket! Now is YOUR chance to get this woman owned, Veteran owned, made in the USA blanket. See the enclosed order form. All orders and payment (\$25 per blanket) are due Thursday, Nov. 6.

- → NEW! Car magnets We want to spread the word about our amazing school, and what a wonderful way to show your CANF pride by having a car magnet! See the enclosed flyer for design and cost. All orders and payments (\$5) are due Thursday, Nov. 6.
- → Buffalo Bills Dress Down date change Due to picture retakes and candids day being Friday, Nov. 7, we are changing Buffalo Bills dress down to Thursday, Nov. 6
- → BACK AGAIN! We will be having our CANF Fall Craft and Vendor Show on Nov. 8 this year. We have about 20 spots left so get your spot today! Children are also welcome! Unfortunately we cannot accept any more beaded bracelet vendors. Please email asweney@catholicacademynf.org to register your table or to get more information.
- → Get your friends and families signed up for our CANF Meat Raffle! Our 2nd annual Meat Raffle will be held on Friday, Nov. 14th just in time for the holidays! Registration forms went home last week!

